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Lodge Hours 

Sunday 
11 am to 6 pm 

Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday & Saturday 
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 

 

Muskego Chapter  

Celebrates 50th Anniversary 

Saturday December 5, 2020 

4:00 pm Social Quarters 

4:30 pm Dinner 

5:00 pm Music by Red Rabbit 

All Muskego Moose Members are invited to help celebrate the 

W.O.T.M. 50th Anniversary.  We will have Dinner, Music & 

raffles.  Please sign-up by December 1st.  

Dinner:  Burgundy Beef tips w/wo mushrooms over noodles, 

salad, rolls & butter, coffee & dessert. 

 

IMMEDIATE OPENINGS 

We have an immediate need to fill several positions.  If 

interested, please contact Kevin Pope, Governor at 414-403-8127 

or Tom Kronenburg, Administrator at 414-708-7716.  

NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

WEBMASTER  

CONSTANT CONTACT – EMAIL BLASTER 

 

News from the North Pole 

The Registration Deadline has been extended 

through December 7th!   Santa’s been busy making 

his list to see who has been naughty & nice.  So, 

boys   & girls, have you been good? 

Santa will be here Saturday December 12th.  

The party is open to all children and grandchildren, 

ages 12 and under of paid-up Moose members.  So 

now is the time to get your reservation forms into 

Santa’s Mailbox.  The reservation form is later in the 

newsletter, so don’t delay, send them in.  Please 

pay attention to which time slot you fall into as 

there will be 2 sessions. 

Reservation deadline is Dec 7, 2020 – don’t delay! 

The Moose Legion Fundraiser 

Muskego’s finest Honey 

Donated by Kenny Engel 

1 – pint for only $14.00 

Limited Supply, see bartender 
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 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

Joint Member Orientation Ceremony 

Monday January 25, 2021 at 6:30 PM. Mandatory for new members.  

Sponsors should attend with their new members.  All members are 

welcome to attend.  Dinner will be served ½ hour before the Ceremony.  

Any questions please contact your Governor or Senior Regent. 

 

 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE 

2020-2021 
LODGE BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                    Jr. Past Governor 
Kevin Pope      Mark Penzkover      
414-403-8127  414-897-3237 

Jr. Governor   Prelate  
Doug Knight  Vacant 
414-313-2862 

Acting Administrator Treasurer 
Tom Kronenburg  Clyde Brophy 
414-708-7716  720-341-9801 

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Ken Engel  Tom Giles 
262-617-0648  262-895-6771 

3 Year Trustee 
Ken Pulczinski 
414-750-5722 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 
President  Vice President 
Joe Matteucci             Duane Michalski 
Kenosha 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Bob Pfeiffer  Doug Knight 
   Muskego 

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Seth Fuller  Don Rynearson 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Mike Wixom 
 
 

Deputy Supreme Governor 
Glenn Achter 

 
Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

 

Game Nights are back! 

Juke Box Bingo & Trivia!   

Come see what Doug & Julie have planned.   

Watch the website & Facebook to see what they plan. 

Start time:  7:00 pm 

Friday December 4th, 11th, & 18th 

Friday January 8th, 15th, 22nd & 29th 
 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic all dates & times are subject to change 

or be cancelled. 
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REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about the children at 

Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and our many community activities, 

be sure to have your candidate fill out the application in its entirety and READ 

and SIGN the application on the back.  In addition, ALL fees are to be remitted 

with the application:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $35.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

Application Fee – $10.00 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 
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Governor Message . . . 

Hi Everyone! Where did Summer go? I’ve always believed time flies by when having fun. I would like to believe we all 

had fun this summer because it is hard to believe anyone did having to deal with COVID. Despite COVID, I think we 

did have fun. We were able to still have many of the summer events we’ve come to enjoy as members of the lodge. 

Here are some of the things we were able to do this summer: 

• Horseshoe league. I wasn’t sure if we were going to have a league this year. Thanks to those who organized 

it with a slightly modified format. It made it possible and I think everyone still had fun.  

• Annual summer picnic. Unfortunately for me, I was under quarantine during the picnic. I hope everyone who 

was able to go did have fun. Thank you WOTM and all volunteers helping for organizing and running the 

picnic. 

• Jammin’ on Janesville. COVID cancelled the normal June date. However, the Chamber of Commerce decided 

to hold it in August. It appeared to be a success for Muskego. While we did not actually participate due to 

circumstances unrelated to COVID, it was a nice change to actually be able to walk around and enjoy the 

festivities in lieu of working in our booth. 

• Drive-Thru Friday Fry. This was something new, as a response to COVID, we have never done before. The 

drive thru concept was a great success. It was more successful than our regular dine in fish fry’s. This was 

probably the single most contributor to helping the lodge financially through the spring and summer. 

Certainly made up for Jamm’n on Janesville. Many thanks to all that helped on Friday Fish Fry. 

• Dandelion Daze. We knocked this one out of the park! Because of COVID the committee decided to hold a 

one day event in lieu of the usual three day event. The event made almost as much money in the one day as 

it typically does for a three day event. We had 12 Moose members volunteer at Dandelion Dayz. I don’t think 

any of the other sponsoring organizations had as many volunteers as we did. For those that were able to help 

(and you know who you are) Thank you! 

• Annual Car Show. I think this was our fourth show? Third at least. This was by far our best showing. Over 230 

cars registered. It may have even been 270. It was by far our biggest fund raiser of the year. This was an “All 

Hands On Deck” need for volunteers. And boy! Did they show up! Thank you again for all your help. 

 

You know, there seems to be a common thread, subject or aspect in all the events mentioned above. Volunteers 

helping. The success of our lodge depends on volunteers. We are always looking for members to help out. So, if you 

are interested in helping out, please come see me or any of the WOTM and LOOM board members. 

We are still in search of a permanent Administrator. Tom Kronenburg is doing a great job as interim administrator. 

We are still working on finding more volunteers to work in the kitchen. Hopefully, we will have a new kitchen manager 

soon. We are still searching for someone to fill the prelate position. Anyone interested in serving on the board of 

directors, please come see me. 

We haven’t done any significant improvements at the lodge since my last message. We’ve held off on hiring a paving 

contractor to improve our parking lot. We’ll most likely do this next spring. Expansion of the outdoor deck is still in 

planning and hopefully will be completed next spring. We’re still working on other improvements. I’m always 

interested in hearing form our members on ideas to improve our lodge. So, if anyone has an idea, I want to hear it! 

Please do not hesitate to come see me. 

Please, everyone stay healthy, stay safe out there and have a great Fall (what’s left of it)! Until my next message, 

See ya! 

Governor Pope 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

NEW MEMBER   SPONSOR 

 Terry Buss   Mark Penzkover 

Matt Bykowski   Mary Guhr 

Steve Caylor   Deb Schroeder 

Michael Darmon   Mark Penzkover 

Darin Gaza   Matt Bykowski 

Gary Gillen   Doug Knight 

Dakota Hebbring   Rick Guhr 

Scott Helmer   Jackie Bykowski 

Tom Holen   Hunter Reuteman 

Bob Janicek   Shawn Stangel 

Jordan Kilps   Janet Barnek 

Jordan Manning   Matt Bykowski 

Victor Martinez   Mark Penzkover 

Alec Mitchel   Anthony Riva 

George Oberle   Douglas Szymuszkiewicz 

Ruben Ojeda   Allan Wagner 

Tom Olszewski   Thomas Kronenburg 

Wolfgang Pilarski   Mark Penzkover 

Hunter Reuteman  Jackie Bykowski 

Jeffrey Reuteman   Hunter Reuteman 

Timothy Roth   Douglas Szymuszkiewicz 

John Sajdowitz   Kevin Webster 

 

Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s greatest 

fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in our 

commitment to children, senior Moose members as well as our local 

communities.  Your membership entitles you to the many discounts 

through the Moose Benefit Program.  When you hand your prospective 

member an application also give them a copy of the benefits program and 

a copy of the Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your friends and family 

have them include their middle initial on the application.  It is very helpful 

in avoiding duplications in membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular basis to verify 

you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

     Remember, if your lodge dues are not current, you are NOT a member 

in good standing and NOT entitled to privileges. 

Membership Chairman 

 

 
 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 

 

 

 

2020 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Dec 2nd – Moose Riders Elections 

Dec 4th – Game Night 

Dec 5th – Chapter’s 50th Anniversary Celebration 

Dec 6th – Packer Game 

Dec 11th – Friday Fish Fry 

Dec 11th – Game Night 

Dec 11th – Wrapping for Kid’s Christmas Party 

Dec 12th – Kid’s Christmas Party 

Dec 13th – Build Your Own Bloody Mary Bar 

Dec 13th – Packer Game 

Dec 18th – Game Night 

Dec 19th – Ugly Sweater & Chili Cook-off 

Dec 19th or 20th – Packer Game 

Dec 24th – Christmas Eve Day – Lodge Closed 

Dec 25th – Christmas Day – Lodge Closed 

Dec 27th – Packer Game 

Dec 31st – New Year’s Eve  - Lodge Closed 

 

2021 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Jan 3rd – Packer Game 

Jan 9th – State Moose Dartball Tournament in 

Marinette 

Feb 6th State Moose 301 Co-ed Darts in Green Bay 

Mar 13 – April 18 State Moose Bowling in Monroe 

 

 

DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday January 18, 2021 

7:00 PM 

RACINE MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make new 

friends 

Light lunch along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served before the 

meeting at 6:30 PM! 
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MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2020 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

President George “Riley” Brooks 

Vice President Greg “Sparky” Subel 

Secretary Christine “Shorty” Brooks 

Treasurer Camille “2Cents-ski” Theys 

Sargent at Arms  Dave “Stumpy” Tomka 

Event Coordinators 

  Kim “Kimmy” Weigold 

  Gina “GiGi” Subel 

Road Captains 

  Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Shake of the Day 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 

 

 

 
Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

The Gnome is hidden within 150-mile radius of the Lodge. You must be an active Moose Member/Rider 
and show both cards.  Bring back the Gnome and receive a $50 gas gift card. Not at Racine, Kenosha, or 
Janesville. 

HINT:  Here is a list of lodges in Wisconsin within 150 miles.   
 Beloit #191, E.K.M. – Eastern Kettle Moraine #1238, Fond Du Lac #2564, Janesville #197, Kenosha #286, 

Madison #1451 – No Lodge, Milwaukee #49, Monroe #754, Racine #437, Saukville #1043, Sheboygan 

#438, Watertown #830, West Bend #1398 

 
 

 

The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2021 dates for 

your event. If you do not have a signed contract for your 

party, please contact Mona Schuyler or Kris Lobotzke to 

do so.  Call Mona at 414-335-7489 or Kris at 414-241-

3876, please leave a message and she will return your call, 

or you can E-mail Mona at monawi@aol.com.     

Thank You 
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MOOSE RIDERS ELECTION 

WEDNESDAY DEC 2nd   

7:00 PM 
(during the Riders monthly meeting) 

Positions for the 2021 year, to be voted on are: 

President 

Vice President 

Secretary 

Sergeant of Arms 

Road Captains (2 or 3 positions) 

Event Planners (2 positions) 

The position of Treasurer is appointed by the newly elected board. 

Sign-up sheets are posted on the Moose Riders board at the Lodge. 

You must be a Muskego Moose Lodge Member to belong to the 

riders’ group and must belong to the Muskego Moose Riders Group 

to vote for these positions. 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwid05ScwrXNAhULGlIKHTH0CfIQjRwIBw&url=http://efdreams.com/gnome.html&bvm=bv.124817099,d.aXo&psig=AFQjCNEweFmKDr72cEDnyNbaOnzTD0lD5A&ust=1466474722977384
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Thursday 

$3.00 Mexican  

Bottles and 

Margaritas 

Monday 

Monday Madness $.50 off all 

drinks that start with the letter 

“M” Including Momma Karen’s 

Kessler 

7:00 PM - Close 

 

Tuesday 

$2.00 Tuesday 

Happy Hour all night long 

Rail Cocktails, Domestic bottles 

& Frosty 16 oz. Taps 

Wednesday 

Whiskey Wednesday 

$3.50 call tall double 

Including Jack Daniels 

 

Saturday 

Bartender Special and  

$2.50 Dr shot/$3.00 Dr. Bomb 

 

 

Sunday 

$4 Bloody Mary 

$3 Import Bottles 

 

 

Friday 

$6 Domestic Pitchers 

 

Wednesday’s 5:00 – 8:30 pm 

Wings – Naked or Breaded $0.75 each – Dine-In Only no 

To Go Orders 

Chicken Dinner - 4 pieces $8.75 

Chicken Dinner includes Hawaiian Roll, Cole Slaw and 

French Fries 

Mexican Thursday’s 4:30 – 8:00 pm   

Mexican Thursday is a lodge event put on by volunteers for 

your dining pleasure.  Featuring a generously appointed self-

serve toppings bar.  Hard or Soft Shell Tacos $1.25 

Taco Salad – Just $4.00 

Toastada beef or chicken only $1.75 

Chalupa for $1.75 

 

 

2nd & 4th Fridays of the Month 

Friday’s 4:00 – 8:30 pm 

Beer Battered Cod Fish Fry 

2 pieces 

3 pieces 

3 pieces Baked 

Chicken Dinner – 4 pieces $8.75 

Chicken dinner includes Hawaiian Roll, Cole Slaw and 

French Fries, Tator Tots or Homemade Cheesy Potatoes 

Appetizers available on Wednesday & Friday’s 

 

Our kitchen is completely volunteers and we welcome any 

help we can get, especially servers and support staff, such 

as dish washers. 

 
Social Quarter Specials Every Day 

HAPPY HOUR 

Monday - Thursday - 3:00 till 7:00 

Tuesday – All Night Long 

$2.00 Rail cocktails, Domestic Bottles and 16 oz. 

Taps 

 

2nd SUNDAY OF 
EVERY MONTH 

BUILD YOUR OWN 
BLOODY MARY 

BAR!  
   Dec 13th & Jan 10th 

Happy Birthday 

Bring this coupon in during the week of 

your Birthday and receive a drink on us! 

Drink chip value $2.50 

Kindly show your membership card and ID 

One coupon per member please 

 

Now Featuring      

Hot Coffee/*Tea or Iced Coffee/*Tea 

(Regular or *Decaffeinated) 

Hot Chocolate or Hot Apple Cider 

Just $1.50 Each 

Or add your Favorite Shot for just $2.00 More 
 

 
PLAY MOOSE DICE 

 

AND WIN THE 

MEAT OF THE MONTH 
 

 

Bartenders & 

Volunteers Needed 

Contact 

Dave Skrobis,  

Social Quarters Manager 

262-212-5480 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj4vbu_n4jSAhWM5oMKHckDCCEQjRwIBw&url=https://clipartfest.com/categories/view/c132bc037a6dbe3af1b76de4c0890b1129f48174/coffee-mug-clipart.html&bvm=bv.146786187,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNFV0KK1IfKS3HHGI1MqfSsZVKmlvQ&ust=1486909419532899
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi9yLihnIjSAhVKxoMKHaiJBlAQjRwIBw&url=https://www.everafterguide.com/set-of-5-poker-dice-with-professional-leather-dice-cup-great-for-travel-by-brybelly-87287ce2c999d82b.html&psig=AFQjCNEIGpqvKqghO6gybQeuz87U8BnfcQ&ust=1486908482228002
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Administrator Message. . .  

Merry Christmas Season to All, 

I hope December is a good month to spend time with Family 
and Friends. We will be Celebrating Muskego Women of the 
Moose 50th Anniversary on 05 December 2020, stop in and 
enjoy the celebration.  This is a Big Milestone for our 
WOTM, I wish to thank all of our Women for everything they 
do every day to ensure the success of The Muskego 
Moose.  

I would like to reach out to you OUR members, the Lodge is 
run every day by Volunteers to guaranty we are able to 
support Mooseheart and Moosehaven. That is but 2 of the 
area we support, we assist in the local community, city, 
county and State needs. We are an Organization to do 
something Good for someone every day. We have the 
member who will pay dues each year to help support our 
causes. We have Member who will come to the Lodge and 
enjoy the Social Quarters. We also have Members who will 
give some of their time to assist the Lodge with the many 
functions and maintenance to keep our Lodge open, safe 
and a great place to spend some of your time.  I am asking 
if you our Member can give some of your time to help with 
repairs, cooking, serving, cleaning and just be available 
when The Lodge needs Your help. 

Again, may you all have a great Holiday Season, Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year, from Julie and I.  Till we 
meet in The Lodge, Cheers 

Thomas Kronenburg 
Administrator  
 
 

FUNDRAISER TUESDAY’S 
 

Due to the continued spread & rise of the Covid-19 virus 
cases, the Women of the Moose and the Moose Riders 
have made a tough decision to cancel all Fundraiser 
Tuesday’s food nights for the month of December.  We will 
revisit this and decide if we will continue in January.  
 
Please everyone, stay safe & be healthy.  We want 
everyone to be able to enjoy their holidays.  

 

Our 4th Annual Car Show was a great success this year 

due to participants and members of the Lodge.  It was 

one of our best car shows due to the great support of 

all.  We had over 200 cars, great weather, 

entertainment, food and fun! 

A Special Thank You goes out to all listed below: 

• Bartenders for all the long hours they put in that 

day. 

• The Moose Riders for paring cars and helping 

serve food. 

• The Women of the Moose for doing raffles, 

selling tickets, and helping with food. 

• The Volunteers for keeping Registration running 

smoothly. 

• All Members for not only attending, but also 

their miscellaneous help  

• All Board Members. 

Dale Bodden, Car Show Organizer 

 

 

 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Event Chairman:  Cheryl Lesch & Carrie Lapow 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAgoKl-NzPAhUFQyYKHUZcByoQjRwIBw&url=https://www.amazon.com/Mainstreet-Classics-Traditional-Wooden-Cribbage/dp/B000UVFMRU&psig=AFQjCNEApjjeA40QzsGsmN2-mbF7aTQtVA&ust=1476625061959703
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• Packer Game Drink Specials – Starting at kickoff and will 

run until the end of the game - $1.00 off all pitchers, $0.50 

off all cocktails, shots & bottle beer. 

• Food – the Lodge will provide main course of meat.  

Members are asked to bring a dish to share. 

• Door Prizes – everyone will be given a free door prize ticket 

for door prizes to be given away at half-time. 

• Packer Touchdowns – for every Packer touchdown the 

Lodge will provide a free touchdown shot.  Type of shot 

determined by the Lodge. 

• Raffles – various raffles such as 50/50’s, booze, meat, etc.  

Come in and join in on the fun with other fellow members 

and to cheer the Packers on! 

Upcoming Schedule 

 Sunday December 6th 3:25 pm home Phil. Eagles 

 Sunday December 13th Noon at Detroit Lions 

 December 19th or 20th TBD – home Carolina Panthers 

 Sundany December 27th 7:20 pm home Tenn Titans 

 Sunday January 3rd  Noon at Chicago Bears  

 

 

 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego Moose 

Members only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info about 

current activities going on at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into 

the newsletter. 

If you have any questions on how to sign up for Facebook; I would 

be more than willing to meet you at the Lodge and assist you with 

this.  I have a laptop and we could do some quick computer lessons 

too.        

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
 

MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy Our condolence goes out to you if you 

have lost a loved one.  The thoughts and prayers of your 

Moose friends are with you. 

Get Well Wishes To those on the downside, we hope you 

are up & around again soon.  Your Moose friends miss 

you and hope to see you soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who 

have been ill or hospitalized, we pray for your quick 

recovery and look forward to seeing you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone 

celebrating these special events this month!  Check out the 

website for December Birthdays, the current month is also 

displayed at the lodge on the video display screens 😊 

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the 

hospital let us know so we can visit or send a card to let 

them know they are missed.  Call the Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who 

has passed away, please notify the Lodge Administrator 

or Chapter Recorder and specify if a Moose Memorial 

Service is desired.   

In addition, in the event you experience the loss of a loved 

one, the Lodge will make available a “funeral lunch” if 

desired.  For more information, contact Cindy at 262-492-

6578. 
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CHAPTER #1617  

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2020-2021 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent                  Jr. Regent 
Geri Gordon      Lisa Villwock 
262-391-1060  224-542-8979 

Secretary/Treasurer        Recorder 
Helen Emery                Tricia Ryan-Tellier 
414-852-5693    414-235-8786 
 
Jr. Graduate Regent 
Shirley Knight 
414-313-6353 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership/Retention 
Angela Woessner 

Community Service 
Julie Kronenburg 

Activities/Sports 
Karen Henkel 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Eva Skrobis 

STANDING COMMITTEE  
CHAIRWOMEN 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

2020-2021 DEPUTY GRAND REGENT 

Linda Wren  – Watertown Chapter 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Mary Froning, Grand Regent 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

CHAPTER MEETINGS 

1ST & 3RD Thursdays 

7:00 PM 
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Community Service Committee 

Honored at December meeting 

     At the Dec 3rd meeting Community Service Chair Julie Kronenburg and her 

committee will be recognized.  As you know, each committee is asked to have a 

fund raiser to provide funds for special needs at Mooseheart and/or Moosehaven.  

The project assigned to the Community Service Committee is to provide funds for 

the Special Activities Fund at Mooseheart.   

     This fund provides the financial assistance necessary for the special activities 

that take place on and off campus for our children there.  This includes hall 

decorations for special holidays, special table decorations and much more.  In 

addition, Special Activities also enable the students to attend off-campus events, 

such as: movies, water parks and other forms of recreation.  Because of the 

continued generosity of the Family Involvement Committee, our Mooseheart 

children can be assured they will enjoy the same special occasions and activities 

as other children.   

      The committee’s fundraiser is Casserole Tuesday’s & Baked Potato Tuesday. 

From the proceeds the committee will be able to make a generous contribution to 

Moose Charities for the Special Activities Fund at Mooseheart as well as the 

WOTM Scholarship and Maintenance Fund.  Julie and her committee wish to 

thank you in advance for your generous support to this important need. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

NEW MEMBER  SPONSOR 

 Cindy Bentley  Douglas Szymuszkiewicz 

 Meghan Elvington Ken Pulczinski 

Lisa Fredrichsdorf Kevin Pope 

Debbi Gillen  Shirley Knight 

Stacy Guhr  Mary Guhr 

Gale Helmer  Jackie Bykowski 

Bonnie Johnson  Deb Schroeder 

Victoria Koceja  Henry Thiede 

Erin Martin  Kevin Pope 

Landi Martinez  Mark Penzkover 

Claudette Matson Geri Gordon 

Tina Olszewski  Julie Kronenburg 

Marissa Pilarski  Mark Penzkover 

Alexandra Rakowski Mark Penzkover 

Carli Reuteman  Jackie Bykowski 

Mickalla Sajdowitz Don Walsh 

Magen Sattler  Sandi Hanson 

Sue Sorensen  Shirley Knight 

Sharon Subel  Shirley Knight 

Carol Urban  Lisa Villwock 

Nancy Verburgt  Shirley Knight 

 

 

You have the opportunity to talk to your friends and family and let 

them know of the many ways they can be of service to our 

fraternity as well as in our communities:  Food Pantry, Nursing 

Home, the Tommy Moose program and many, many more.  What 

is Tommy Moose, you ask?  Tommy Moose is a stuffed moose that 

the Chapter makes available to local fire and police departments 

for their use where there is a child in need of comfort.  What 

better way to offer comfort – AND – let the public know about our 

commitment in our communities. 

     Again, congratulations, and thanks to these sponsors for 

continuing to ‘talk Moose’! 

Membership Retention Chairman 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 

 

1057 NEWS 10

9  

 

Not renewing your dues? 

For those of you who are thinking about not paying your dues, this 

is to remind you of why Muskego Chapter and the WOTM exist. 

Even if you do not use the Lodge facilities very often, the $35 dues 

you pay each year helps to care for the over 200 children at 

Mooseheart, as well as the 200+ senior Moose members at 

Moosehaven.  YOUR dues enable the Loyal Order to provide a 

home life these children and senior members might not be able to 

enjoy otherwise. 

So – when that dues renewal notice comes in the mail, please write 

that check (or pay online) immediately. 

We hope you will come to the meetings – meet your fellow Moose 

members – and enjoy some of the many activities that take place 

– food, music, cards, pool, shuffleboard, etc.  Many members feel 

the Moose is a ‘second family’ with whom to enjoy life.  Can we 

count on you? 
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Senior Regent Message . . . 

Hello everyone, 

The Covid shutdown has affected events at the Moose, however, our wonderful volunteers are still “volunteering” & keeping planned 

activities moving along as schedule 

The Children’s Halloween Party on Oct 24 organized and hosted by Rachel was fun for both children & parents that attended. 

The Halloween Decorating committee made the Social Quarters an awesome place to have a party. 

Shirley Knight, past Senior Regent, had been presented her Green Cap pendant at the Annual Convention, but the WOTM had a 

celebration for her as a Thank You, for her achievements. 

The Craft Fair hosted by Julie Kronenburg, Nov 7th, was a pleasant surprise.  The weather & attendance was perfect. 

Tom & Julie Kronenburg hosted the 4th Annual Value Veterans Luncheon, Nov 8th.  Our Veterans were treated to a Mostaccioli & 

salad lunch including dessert.  Shaun & Sandi, Moose members, volunteered their time & made the delicious meal.  The event was 

well attended buy in my mind, this is an event that all our Moose Vets should attend.  It is the Lodges way to pay tribute & a Thank-

you to our Veterans for their service. 

On the Nov 10th, the Marine Corp Birthday, the day prior to Veterans Day, Cheryl and the Spaghetti Crew held a spaghetti dinner.  A 

dinner for Moose members but also a dinner free for our Veterans.  Despite the weather the dinner was well attended. 

By the time this newsletter is printed, the WOTM would have presented a check to the Muskego Police Department’s Canine Unit.   

A check was given of nearly $800 as a Thank you for their service to our community.  The funds were raised in September, Plants for 

Police fundraiser held Labor Day weekend. 

In December, the W.O.T.M. have several more events scheduled.  December is coming quickly. 

The first major event is the W.O.TM. 50th Anniversary Celebration scheduled for December 5th with dinner, music & raffles will be 

the order of the night.  All Muskego Moose members are invited to help celebrate the WOTM 50th Anniversary.  Please sign up on 

the sign-up sheet posted in the Social Quarters by December 1st.    Arrive at 4 pm, Dinner at 4:30 pm & music at 5:00 pm. 

The next fun event is for the children & grandchildren of our Moose members.  The party is with Santa.  Santa will be here December 

12th.  RSVP by December 7th.  See sheet later in newsletter & in social quarters or on website. 

The WOTM are still planning on offering Kringle as a fundraiser in December.  More information to follow with dates & times, via 

website, email blasts and in social quarters. 

It is time to end my letter to you and in closing, stay warm, healthy & happy at this time of year! 

Fondly 

Geri Gordon 

Senior Regent 

 

 

 



 

 

‘TIS THE SEASON, MUSKEGO MOOSE MEMBERS! 

Our Lodge will be helping Muskego Families in need for the Christmas Holiday.  Look for the Holiday Board at the lodge towards the 

end of November!  Take one of the post-it notes from the board, purchase that item, no need to wrap it and return it to the Lodge 

with the post-it.  The bartender will leave it in the office for us.  Deadline to drop off gifts is Friday December 11th. 

If you don’t want to shop but you still would like to donate, you can do so by leaving your donation in an envelope, marked “Holiday 

Board.”  An elf will do the shopping for you!  Gift cards for food, gas or shopping are great gifts too and much appreciated. 

If you are unable to stop by the Lodge but would still like to help by granting wishes, you can mail a contribution or gift card to  

Muskego Chapter #1617 

PO Box 812 

Muskego, WI  53150 

Attention:  Rachel/Holiday Board 

Please open your heart at this difficult time of year for these families and help our Lodge show the true meaning of giving.  Thank you 

for your donation and making a difference in our community. 

Any questions, please contact Rachel Oemig-Klein at 414-380-2436; email: rachoemig@yahoo.com 
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Wisconsin CO-Ed 301 

Dart Tournament 

February 6th, 2021 

The Green Bay Moose Family Center will 

host the 2021 Wisconsin 301 Co-Ed Dart 

Tournament on February 6th, 2021.  Check-

in will start at 8:30 AM.   

Each team must consist of 1 LOOM and 1 

WOTM.  The cost is just $16 per team, 

which is only $8 per person and of course 

quarters to shoot with!!! 

Please pre-register to James Guillaume by 

January 25th, 2021.  Any late registrations 

are subject to a $2 late fee.  Don’t forget 

your Moose Membership card, I will ask for 

it at the door.  All checks must be made out 

to the Wisconsin Moose Association.  

Thank You!  

 

Registration form available at the Lodge 

or www.muskegomoose.com 

 

Schedule 

Check-in 8:30-9:45 am 

Shooting Starts 10:00 am 

Contact Information 

James Guillaume 

226 N 7th Avenue 

West Bend, WI  53095 

Phone:  262-808-8032 

Email: 

moosedarts@yahoo.com 

 

 

Wisconsin Dartball Tournament 

January 9th, 2021 

 

Hosted by Marinette Lodge 2327 

N5233 E NETTLETON LANE 

MARINETTE, WI  54143-9318 
Or Call Dan Hauner at 414-588-5395 

• Check in is at 9:00 am 

• Tournament Starts at 10:00 am 

100% Payout (Less State Fess) 

Teams will consist of a Min/Max of 7 Players 

(Men, Women or Mixed) and the Entry Fee 

is $70.00 per Team 

Please send signup sheet(s) and Fees to the 

address listed on the entry form, No Later 

Than 12/31/2020.  (Entries paid after this 

date will be $80.00) 

Please bring your own darts, as our Lodge 

has a very limited supply. 

 

Food will be available all day, raffles and fun 

for all. 

Hope to see you in January 

 

Registration form available at the Lodge or 

www.muskegomoose.com 

 

Wisconsin Moose Bowling 

Tournament 

March 13 to April 18, 2021 

Hosted by:  Monroe Lodge #884 

639 3rd Avenue 

Monroe, WI  53566 

608-325-6585 

Bowling at:  Leisure Lanes 

2308 6th Avenue 

Monroe, WI 53566 

608-328-8135 

• USBC (Moral Sanction 

• 90% Handicap based on 225 

scratch USBC 

• 100% Prize fees will be returned 

• $1,000 added to prize fund 

• 20% Prize Fund paid for scratch 

games 

We would like to secure the weekend of 

April 17th & 18th to bowl as a group.  Please 

get your registration form and money into 

Kevin Pope by January 20, 2021 so that she 

may submit the entire package for the 

Lodge in one shot. 

Margie Marsden, State Bowling Chairman 

125 Ruger Avenue 

Janesville, WI 53545 

608-289-5752 

Email:  Warmmd11@charter.net 

Registration form available at the Lodge or 

www.muskegomoose.com 

 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Christmas+Logos+Clip+Art&FORM=RESTAB#view=detail&id=C65C5A557B3E351D1036BC5159624825FDB9BF5B&selectedIndex=32
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=Christmas+Logos+Clip+Art&FORM=RESTAB#view=detail&id=C65C5A557B3E351D1036BC5159624825FDB9BF5B&selectedIndex=32


 

 

  

    

 

Child’s Name  Age  Boy/Girl  Gift Suggestion 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 

In order to make our children’s party successful, the lodge is in need of 
volunteers to help serve food, wrap presents (Fri Dec 11th) and other 
miscellaneous duties.  Your support is greatly appreciated. 

Yes_____I will be able to help wrap the gifts – Friday Dec 11, 2020 (5:30 pm) 

Yes_____I will bake and donate 1 dozen cookies or appetizers for the party 

Yes_____I will be glad to help serve the children 

No______Sorry, I am unable to help at this time  RSVP BY DECEMBER 7, 2020 

Member’s Name and Phone 

(please include phone # in case we need to cancel) 

#____________________________________________________ 

 

Note:  Children must be present to receive their gift.   

 

 

 

TIMES 

11:00 am Members whose last name begin with A-L 

2:00 PM Members whose last name begin with M-Z 

All children and grandchildren, ages 12 and under, of paid up 

Moose members are cordially invited. 

Reservation Deadline:  December 7th 

Santa’s Mailbox 

PO Box 812 

Muskego, WI  53150 

Or you may drop off at the Lodge, please have it put in the 

WOTM mailbox located in the Lodge office. 
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED STARTING 

AT 4:00 PM 

December 11th 

 

Due to the weather – Drive Thru ordering has 

been suspended.  However, the Lodge still 

offers To Go Orders.  Stop in & Order yours! 

 

 

 

 

Lodge Closed 
Christmas Eve 

Christmas Day 

New Year’s Eve 

Packer Football 
Sunday Dec 6th 3:25 pm 
Home Philadelphia Eagles 

Sunday Dec 13th Noon 
Away at Detroit Lions 

Sunday Dec 19th or 20th TBD 
Home Carolina Panthers 

Sunday Dec 27th 7:20 pm 
Home Tennessee Titans 

Sunday Jan 3rd Noon 
Away at Chicago Bears  

 

 

 

 

SATURDAY’S 

FREE POOL 

DARTS 

SHUFFLEBOARD 
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